
Submitter: Michael DiGiacomo 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

The mail in voting system present in Oregon has been the easiest, least stressful, 

and most approachable process for voting I have ever had to interact with. It makes 

completing my civic duty of voting secure, fast, and ensures I complete this every 

voting session regardless of what is happening in my life that would prohibit me from 

voting if this measure was removed.  

 

Please take into consideration that if this is appealed, that thousands of Oregonians 

will no longer be able to vote. This reduction of ease of access would exclude people 

that cannot take the time to go and vote in person.  


